
The Futures Anthropology Network (FAN) was approved in October 2014 as a result of a series of
activities that a group of us undertook in Tallinn in August 2014 that lead to an interest in forming
a new network.  At the moment Sarah Pink and I have agreed to lead the network, and Lydia
Nicholas has done preliminary work as External Communications Officer by setting up a wordpress
site.

The two main activities we have been working on since October 2014 are: a networking meeting
and workshop planned for June 22-24 2015 in Barcelona were about 20 network members will be
meeting to present current work, collaborate on potential projects and plan ahead towards EASA
2016; and then an edited volume that we are coordinating and which is currently in development
as there is interest from a major publisher.
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